From: David Martinson

To: WaterbodyComments

Cc: David Martinson

Subject: Comments on Denial of Regulation 5 Permit for C&H Hog Farms
Date: Sunday, September 9, 2018 6:15:46 PM

This message is being written to express support of the Department of
Environmental Quality’s decision to deny a new Regulation 5 permit to C&H Hog
Farms in the Buffalo River watershed, and to request that Big Creek and the
impaired sections of the Buffalo River be included in the Category 5 designations.
This facility should never have been allowed in this sensitive area, and all necessary
actions should be taken to prevent further contamination.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may provide further support in this regard.
The Buffalo River is far too valuable a resource for the State and Nation to allow the
current polluting activities of C&H to continue.

Thank you for your consideration.

David Martinson
dom@uark.edu

2184 E Lensfield PI
Fayetteville, AR 72701
(479) 841-2317
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